
Dear Pastor and 
Church Family, 

We would like to thank you for reading our 59th prayer letter!


Important: Please Read

We are blessed and excited to say that we have rejoined Team Colombia and we have teamed up with the Miguel Sanabria 
family to start churches and train men to do the work! We are hoping to be in Colombia in August after a brief 2 month 
furlough. The Sanabria’s are working hard to purchase a building for their 1st church plant in Caldas (see our online prayer 
letter for pictures). After seeking counsel, we believe it would be wise to do the following things mentioned below. 

1. As a part of Team Colombia, we have been approved to raise 100K to go to the purchase of the land and church 
building in Caldas, Colombia at Iglesia Bautista Vision (Vision Baptist Church). We understand there will be many 
questions about this, please feel free to contact us or the Sanabria’s for more details that we couldn’t put in one letter! If 
you would like to give towards this project, below is how you can give: 

Vision Baptist Missions 
c/o Blake Young 

P.O. Box 647  
Dawsonville, GA 30534 

Memo - Blake Young - Colombia - Land Fund 

2. In addition, this will also allow us to stay in Colombia long term. We want to be clear that we are not raising money 
for a visa. The building and land will be used for ministry, but once it is purchased we will be able to use that to gain a 
residency visa after a few years which will be an answer to prayer. 

Lost in the Gray - Bridgette Young

Exciting announcement! My wife, Bridgette, has just published a book called “Lost in the Gray”. This book  
is about the struggles many women face alone when going through infant loss and infertility. She 
has written it to be an encouragement and help to those going through those trials. Her book can 
be found on Amazon and we believe it will be a great tool for ladies ministries. 

 
                                                         Time left in Mexico: 2 months


MARCH


